
Northern Lake County Quilters’ Guild

Mystery Quilt Along


2025

No Half Triangles!


(or are there…?)

Northern Lake County Quilters Guild is having a mystery quilt along!


Once a week, for 9 weeks this winter, our guild will be releasing clues via email for 
an intriguing pieced quilt pattern that is perfect for beginners, but also has enough 
options to interest the experienced quilter.  This year’s finished quilt is designed to 
be approximately 60” x 80”.


This is a guild fund raiser so join in and invite your friends, family and fellow 
quilters!  For a cost of $10.00 for NLCQG members and $15.00 for non-members 
you’ll receive:


• All the fabric requirements, block directions and assembly instructions.

• Access to three optional virtual meetings to discuss fabric choices, quilt assembly 

& quilting options.

• An optional facebook group, set up for sharing and discussion.

• Email access to the mystery pattern designer for any questions.

• AND A BONUS!  For our non-members, your fee will cover attendance at our July 

Ice Cream Social and Bingo Meeting where we will be sharing our completed 
quilts.


To sign up, email mystery@nlcqg.org with your name, and payment preference.

Payments accepted via check, Zelle or Paypal.

If paying by check, you will be emailed a mailing address.

If using Zelle or Paypal, you will be emailed an on-line link.


First clue will be released February 10th so sign up by February 3rd and don’t miss 
a thing!


It’s always fun to quilt with friends whether in person or virtually and we hope to 
quilt along with you this winter!

Any questions?

Contact: mystery@nlcqg.org.
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